John Jeys
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To: John Jeys

Cc: John-Paul Oldham; Lynn Victor

Subject: Forest Schools Risk Assessments and Dates
Attachments: Fernwood FS Risk Assessment.doc

Good morning,
Please find attached the Forest School Risk assessment as discussed on the phone.

Below are the dates I'd like to use the main woodland site please and what sessions would be
running:

April Half term:
Tues 4" (morning) — Chuter Ede School

Monday 10t (morning) — Fernwood Nursery

Tues 11* (morning) —~Chuter Ede School

Thursday 13™ (morning) — Fernwood Nursery

Thursday 13' (afternoon) — Family afternoon (Fernwood Residents)

Monday — April 17" (Afternoon) - Woodland Easter Egg hunt trail (Fernwood Residents)

Youth clubs/ Wildlife Watch clubs:

Sunday 2™ April — (Morning) Fernwood Fledglings (3-5 years) This would run every month on the
18t Sunday of the Month

Saturday 29" April (Morning) Fernwood Finches (6-8 years)

Saturday 29" April (Afternoon) Fernwood Falcons (9-16 years) These would run every last
Saturday of the month

I think getting lots of activity in during the half-term will be really beneficial to the site to help keep
vegetation trampled because it's growing quickly already and we don't want to be using an
unmanageable site.

If you can confirm use of the woodland on these dates as soon as possible that would be most
appreciated for me giving the nursery, school and residents enough notice. It'll also help
Nottinghamshire Wildlife Trust be clear on when I'll be running sessions for them too.

If you don't think the wood will be on site before the first weekend in April just let us know and |
can liaise with Nottinghamshire WT in getting their wood as orginally planned.

As you'll see from the risk assessment - everything is managed and well supervised so there
shouldn't be any issues. Everything is done thoroughly, safely and sustainability.

Do let me know if you have any questions.
Kind regards,

Emma



